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Each new day is a blank page in the diary of your life. The secret of 
success is in turning that diary into the best story you possibly can. 
Douglas Pagels, A Wonderful Resolution For The New Year! 

Employee Incident Reporting 
Beginning Monday January 28, 2008, employee incident reporting will be completed electronically in the Risk 
MonitorPro software. This electronic process will be similar to the unusual occurrence reporting system currently in 
place. Your current log in and password for Risk MonitorPro will continue for employee incident reporting. Watch for 
a mandatory read to be assigned in e-learning. If you need assistance please contact Meagan Harrison ext. 75159 or 
Terry Lee ext. 72281.  
 

Lullaby Program Launched January 1, 2008 
As of January 1, 2008, Windsor Regional Hospital will celebrate each new birth by playing 20 seconds of Brahms' 
Lullaby over the hospital's public address system at both Campuses. It will serve as a reminder to all that the miracle 
of birth happens everyday in our facility. "We all know how special it is when a baby is born, so we would like to 
share that with everyone," said David Musyj, President and CEO. "This reminder of new life and the exciting moment 
for a family will allow all of us to share in the joy, even if only for a moment."  
 

Music Creates a ‘Healing Environment’  
Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to announce the addition of a music program for staff, patients and visitors. 
Music provides a healing environment—one that we strive to achieve. To kick off this program, amateur, professional 
and student musicians are invited to perform weekly in the lobby of Met Campus. Plans are underway to extend the 
program to other locations in the future. For more information on this program, contact Public Affairs at ext. 52005.  
 

Detroit Tigers Caravan 2008 to Visit WRH  
We are pleased to announce that members of the Detroit Tigers will be at Windsor Regional Hospital on  
Sunday, January 13th, 2008. Players will be visiting patients at both Campuses. Staff and their families as well 
as patients and their loved ones will be invited to attend a one hour Question and Answer session, hosted by 
FSN Detroit Announcer Rod Allen, video-conferenced to both campuses. No autographs will be granted and 
this event is not open to the public. Stay tuned for more exciting updates on this event. 
 

Black Tie Bingo scheduled for February 15, 2008 
Windsor Regional Hospital will once again participating in Black Tie Bingo Gala on Feb 15, 2008. Tickets are $75 
and will be available at the WRH Foundation office. The prizeboard is in excess of $13,000. Everyone is welcome. 
 

Can the Complaining 
The Family Birthing Centre and NICU are pleased to announce a new program for the new year. “Can the Complain-
ing” is a program aimed at lessening workplace negativity. Each participant will pay to wear a special bracelet that 
will track their success with the program. All participants will be eligible for prizes.  Stay tuned for more information on 
the outcome of this program.  

Did you know? The ‘tunnel’ between the Western tower and Malden Park Continuing Care Centre now has 
markers so that you know the distance that you have walked. The tunnel is a quarter mile long. 
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